
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SEND Participation Event: Tuesday 22 October 2019 
 
We are delighted to advise you that we will be taking your child, as one of our Head/Deputy 
Boys/Girls to the SEND Participation Event at SportsAble in Maidenhead on Tuesday, 22 
October 2019. 
 
This event will enable young people with SEND to share their views on what participation 
looks like for them and to have a say in their local area. 
 
The event will take place between 10:30am – 2pm and a light lunch of sandwiches will be 
provided, plus refreshments.  However, students can bring their own lunch if they prefer, 
although they must not bring anything containing nuts. 
 
If you have any questions about the day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Claire Walters 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


